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FC Pride Soccer Club and dormakaba Announce Partnership 
 

With over 160 years of experience in everything to do with access and security, FC Pride 
players will represent dormakaba on our new game day jerseys, beginning fall of 2023 

 
INDIANAPOLIS, IN – FC PRIDE SOCCER CLUB is extremely excited to announce that dormakaba 
will be the game day jersey sponsor beginning fall season 2023.  
 
For every place that matters, dormakaba’s purpose reflects the contribution they make to society: they 
are where our communities come together - from locations across town to locations across the world. 
At schools and universities, in stadiums, airports, hospitals, hotels, apartment buildings and workplaces 
dormakaba provide safety, security and sustainability, allowing people to move seamlessly and shape 
their lives the way they want. 
 
“dormakaba is a global company that takes great pride in the communities in which we operate. Our 
Regional headquarters for the Americas is based in Indianapolis, not far from FC Pride. We are 
increasing community engagement and pledge to be a trusted community partner. This sponsorship is 
just one element of our commitment to supporting this community. We’re excited about this 
partnership and eager to see these great players enjoying success while wearing our brand,” Ben 
Brydges, SVP and General Manager. 
  
Shannon Coleman, FC Pride Board Vice President said, “When dormakaba reached out to partner with 
FC Pride to be our new game day uniforms sponsor, I was thrilled to begin the design process to 
promote dormakaba, both locally and nationally. Thank you for partnering with FC Pride, our club is 
so appreciative.” 
 
Thank you dormakaba for your support of FC Pride Soccer Club, and your commitment to our soccer 
community.  For more information, visit their website today, www.dormakaba.com  
 
www.fcpride.org 
www.dormakaba.com 
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